
WEST BOROUGH 
Friday 29th November 2019 

Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 

Dates for 
December 
1st PTFA Christmas Fair 12pm—3pm 
6th Year 5 Panto at Maplesden Noakes 
9th Yr 1 & 2 Christmas Performance 2pm 
10th Yr 1 & 2 Christmas Performance 
 10am 
10th Yr 5 & 6 Christmas Concert 2pm 
11th Yr 3 & 4 Christingle 10:30am 
11th Yr R Christmas Production 2:30pm 
12th Yr 4 Trip to Canterbury Cathedral 
12th Nursery Christmas Sing-a-long 
 2:30pm 
13th PTFA Christmas Shop 
16th Proud of You Event 
17th Christmas Jumper Day 
17th Christmas Dinner 
17th  Last Day of Term 2 
18th Inset Day—SCHOOL CLOSED 

January  
6th  First Day of Term 3 

Headteacher’s Blog 

This term we have been    
looking at the core value,        

Respect. We have looked at this as a whole school 
during our assemblies, but also related it to the 
learning we did during Anti-Bullying Week. I am 
regularly delighted by the respect that the       
children show in and around the school and the 
comments we get from visitors, or from the     
community when the children are on trips and  
visits. I do hope they continue to show respect 

when they are at home or out with you too! 

School Learning Council Update 

This term, the School Learning Council have been 
working with Mrs Walker and Mrs Wheaton to         
consider whether their learning environments 
(classrooms) help them to be the best learners 
they can be. They’ve discussed this with their    
classes and also fed back to our Governors        
yesterday about how our classrooms may be      
improved further. I will share their ideas next term 
once changes (if needed!) have been made.  

Eco-Council Update 

Our Eco-Council continue to be busy, helping us to 
be more considerate about our ‘planet’. So far 
they have encouraged the collecting of used pens 
and crisp packets for recycling. They have 2        
upcoming projects; firstly ensuring our Christmas  
decorations in school this year are predominantly 

from recycled materials; secondly they are running 
a competition - information about this is coming 
home on Monday! 

I hope to see many of you at our Christmas Fair on 
Sunday. 

  

Christmas Dinner 
Don’t forget to order your 

child’s Christmas Dinner via 
ParentMail by  

Sunday 8th December 

Christmas Performances 
Don’t forget to book your seats for your child’s 

Christmas Performance via ParentMail by  

9am Wednesday 4th December 




